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December 8, 1989

Mr, Patrick Sharpe

Compliance Specialist

Pre-Merger Notification Office

Bureau of Competition

Room 303

Federal Trade Commission

Sixth Street and Pennsylvania Avenue

Washington, D. C. 20580 YI1A FACSIMILE

Dear Patrick:
I am writing this letter to canfirm our telenhone con;qrntiou of this morning in which vou L

separate mbété‘g?: which will be cross-collaterslized and cross-defaulted . You assured me )
that thig sljght chapge in the (nrm pl sharansacting wold hexr nn, effert an the
reportability of the transaction.
_ Lrunesy ok ) 6 Gfiveaandoffgy res e S uggedn ) pacyactee -

complex transaction. 1 would appreciate your retaining a copy of this letter in your
departmental files.






